
Eric Berne, M. D. 
Carmel 
California 

Dear Dr. Berne: 

UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICES 

UNIVERSITY OF MASSACHUSETTS 

AMHERST, MASSACHUSETTS 

January 18, 1962 

I wish to extend my thanks to you and admiration after reading 
"Transactional Analysis.TT For most of the past year I have found it 
extraordinarily pertinent and helpful. The response to your work by 
the Mental Health Staff here and the neuropsychiatric clinic staff 
(of which I was a chief while in the army) is equally appreciative. 

I was a resident at Langley Porter from 1955-1959, heard. you 
speak, received some of your reprints, but never r 'ealized (perhaps 
was not ready) how valuable this framework might · be to me. Have 
you other material or is further work to be published in the immedi,ats .. 
future? I would appreciate information about where Lmight obtain 
same. 

Thank you. 

JFJ/mh 

Sincerely yours, 
(, 
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\\ l . \ ;S; 
plian F. Janowitz, M. D. 
~irector of Mental Hea th 


